
February 20, 1974 

Mr. Bernard H. Marks 

425 East 79th Street 

New York, N.Y. 10021 

Dear Mr. Marks: 

I suggest that before I write up any 

proposal on the English translation of the 

Code of Jewish Law, you let me know about 

the suggestion that I made, namely, that 

you sponsor & research assistant who will 

work unde my direction to prepare the 

groundwork for my translation. 

Please let me hear from you when you have 

mulled over the matter. 

Cordially, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 




